
  Universal Healthcare would be highly beneficial to everyone in an economic standpoint. According to Yale University, the University 
of Florida and the University of Maryland, the US would save as an annual $450 billion. Not only that, consumer spending power 
would increase due to employers no longer having the burden to pay for the health insurance of their employees. Both would have 
more money saved which would further stimulate the economy and increase tax revenue from more residents moving in. 


